
 

 

CONGREGATIONAL INFORMATION 
 

 
SUNDAY, MARCH 17, 2019 (2nd Sunday of Lent) 
      9:30 a.m.  Sunday School (Brock Hall) 

    10:30 a.m.  Worship Service (Sanctuary) 

      1:30 p.m.  Stated Session Meeting (Church Parlor) 
 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 20, 2019  

     6:00 p.m.  Choir Practice 
 

SUNDAY, MARCH 24, 2019 (3rd Sunday of Lent) Pulpit Supply, Steve Howell-

Diamond 

 

SUNDAY, MARCH 31, 2019 (4th Sunday of Lent) Pulpit Supply, Chase Epps 

We will have a 5th Sunday Luncheon following service (see announcements). 
 

 

OPEN/CLOSE:  Sarah Martin 
 

COUNTERS:  Sarah Martin 
 

USHER:  Bruce Galinat  
 

 

     The flowers in the Sanctuary are placed here this morning to the glory of God by 

Susan Henderson. 
 

     These Days, the devotional booklets for January, February, and March are in the 

rack beside the Sanctuary door. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 
We would like to welcome Chase Epps, Executive Director of Maranatha Camp and 

Conference Center, who will be leading worship service for us today. 
  

Rev. Steven Howell-Diamond will be our Supply Pastor next Sunday, March 24. 
 

WELCOME VISITORS:  We are glad you are here today!  Please take a moment to sign 

our attendance sheet (include your address and email) which is in the red folder in 

your pew.  Also, please sign the visitor card in the pew rack and drop it in the offering 

plate as it is passed late in the service.  We hope you feel free to join us again in 

worship! 

 

STATED SESSION MEETING  

The session will meet this afternoon at 1:30 p.m. in the church parlor. 
 

CHOIR PRACTICE  

The choir will practice this Wednesday, March 20 at 6:00 p.m.   
 

5TH SUNDAY LUNCHEON  

Please join us on March 31st (5th Sunday) for worship service and a 

"Homecoming Luncheon".  Chase Epps will be preaching, and a catered lunch 

will follow service.  If you haven't joined us for service in a while, we would 

love to see you!  Come join us for a wonderful service, fellowship and good 

food!  

Please contact Mary Kate Beard (256-738-5000 or marykatebeard@gmail.com) 

or the church office (256-582-3875) if you will be attending the luncheon.  We 

will need a total headcount no later than Wednesday, March 27th.   Hope to see 

you there!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


